

**NEWSLETTER** 

Friday, 9th November 2018

## **Anti-Bullying Week**

Fortunately bullying is extremely rare in our school but one of the reasons for this is that we do discuss ways of stopping bullying on a regular basis throughout the year with the children. Our annual Anti-Bullying Week which takes place next week, gives us another important opportunity to highlight this extremely serious issue. Copies of our Anti-Bullying Policy are available at any time during the year from the school office. If you feel that your child is being bullied or have any questions about what we do in school to prevent bullying, please see Mrs Woods.

#### **Reading for Pleasure**

Thanks to all who bought a book from the bookfair last week. We hope you are enjoying your new reads. Listening to your child read on a nightly basis is the biggest way parents can support what we do in school. If you are unsure of how to support your child at home or would like some strategies to encourage them, please speak to your child's class teacher. If you, or any friends or relatives, have any time spare during the school day to become one of our reading helpers, please see Mrs Rudd at the school office.

## **Congratulations Mrs Limerick**

We are pleased to share the happy news that Mrs Limerick has welcomed a new addition to her family. Little Alfie Limerick was born last weekend. We know you will join us in sending congratulations.

#### **Bag 2 School**

If you've had a half-term clear out, please bring any unwanted fabric items into school on Thursday 13th November before 9am in the Bag2School plastic bag provided or in a bin bag. School receives money for every tonne collected.

#### Children in Need

Children in Need is next Friday, 16th November. School Council have decided that the children would like to stick with the official theme of 'Spotacular' If the children would like to come to school in an item of spotty clothing they can do so in return for a donation to Children in Need. Please ensure that any items are appropriate and safe for the children to wear in school for the full day.

# **Prospective Parent Open Afternoon**

If any of our current families know people who are interested in putting their name down for our school, please let them know that we will be holding a Prospective Parents Open Afternoon on Monday 12th November from 1.30pm—2.30pm.



Behaviour	Achievement
Rec—Ryan Sharma	Rec—Aidan Flueras
Y1—Logan Bell	Y1—Olivia Napper
Y2—Conor Byrne	Y2— Charlie Koxha
Y3—Zoe Johnson	Y3—William Napper
Y4—Dahlia Cleary	Y4—Ellie Doyle
Y5—Eliot Koxha	Y5—Daisy Hatwell
Y6—Aidan Dodd	Y6—Tilly Lloyd

Dates For Your Diary		
NOVEMBER 2018		
12th 1.30-2.30pm Open Afternoon	21st Church @ School 6.00-6.45pm	
13th 3F4U 3.15-4.30pm @ St Nicholas Church	23rd Year 4 Multi Skills at Chesterfield	
16th Children In Need	25th Family Photo Shoot	

## **Please Note:**

Sunday Sparks is a Sunday school for 4-11 year olds and sessions are held at 10:30 am at St Nicholas Church.

Please advise the school office if you change your address or phone number as this keeps all our records up to date.

School are only responsible for children after 8:45am when their teacher collects them from the play-ground, unless they are in an organised St Nicholas Club or JETS club. JETS club runs from 8am—8:45am and again from 3:05pm to 6pm.

Please remember to enter school via the school office, if you arrive at school once the doors have closed. This will ensure your child gets their mark in the register.